
August to December 2013 Session 
 
 
 The new session has commenced from 01 August 2013.   The 
students have started attending classes and participating in 
various academic and co-curricular events.  We have conducted 
various Guest Lectures and Workshops for students in various 
batches.  A Parent-Teacher interaction was conducted for 
updating the parents on the status of the attendance for their 
wards and also their academic performance.   
 
 Parents from various batches have met the Director, 
members of the Attendance Committee along with Teacher 
Incharges from 23 October 2013 to 28 October 2013 as mentioned 
in the schedule below: 

 

Sr No Year Date of Visit  Time of Visit 

1 1st Year 23 October 2013 3.00 to 4.30 PM 

2 2nd Year 28 October 2013 3.00 to 4.30 PM 

3 3rd Year 28 October 2013 3.00 to 4.30 PM 

4 4th Year 25 October 2013 3.00 to 4.30 PM 

5 5th Year 25 October 2013 3.00 to 4.30 PM 

 
 The college would similarly be updating the parents about 
their wards in the subsequent months. 
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